## HANFORD HIGH BULLETIN

## **ASB Announcements**

Winter Formal bids are on sale in the ASB room at break this week and will be sold at break and lunch all next week.

## **Students**

Attention: If you have Thursday School **today** be sure to check the signs on the attendance office, counseling office, or library doors to see which room you are to report to after school. Room assignments are based on the first letter of your last name.

There will be NEW ITEMS available from Dec. 5th through Dec. 13th on the food carts. Stop by at lunch, try something new and help us decide what items return after Winter Break!

Reminder: Students who have not finished making up their 90% attendance from last year, there are only two Thursday Schools and one Saturday School left before the end of the semester. Please see Miss Eddy on Wednesday or Friday in the Attendance Office if you have questions. If 90% attendance is not made up by the end of the semester, juniors and seniors could lose off campus privileges for lunch!

Do you have a special someone? Send them a "treat they can eat" with a Candy Cane Gram. The Art Club will be selling Candy Cane Grams at break and lunch in PUP Plaza Dec.  $5^{th} - 9^{th}$ . Your treats will be delivered to that special person on Friday, Dec.  $9^{th}$ .

Just 2 weeks until formal! Corsage sets for sale in Rm. 602 at break. Sets include corsage and boutonniere. \$30 for roses or orchids and \$25 for carnations. Sale ends December 6.

The Partnership Academy is collecting donations for the Kings SPCA. Please help animals in need by donating canned dog food, dog treats, cat litter, trash bags, paper towels, and cleaning supplies. Donations accepted in Rm. 505 until December 2<sup>nd</sup>.

Hanford FFA is collecting Coats for Kids this week. Please drop off your donated coats with either an Ag teacher or there are boxes in the following teacher's classes: Revious-Uhlik, C. Smith, Gyle, Jones, Tubbs and Heriman. Collection ends this Friday, so bring those coats in for the needy children.

Seniors – if you have purchased a Senior Ad for the Yearbook the deadline to turn in pictures is December 16<sup>th</sup>. There is still a limited amount of space available to purchase. See Mrs. Dodd in Rm. 257 during break for more information.

Attention Cross Country – your awards night is next Monday, 12/5 at 6:30 p.m. at Yarnal's Pizzeria. Bring \$3 for pizza; drinks will be provided.

Art Club meets every Monday at lunch in Rm. 605. Everyone is welcome@

Academic Decathlon is meeting **today** at lunch in Rm. 155. We will be preparing for a scrimmage at Lemoore and we are still in need of decathletes who are willing to represent Hanford High for the Kings County Competition.

Christian Club meets every Wednesday in Rm. 101. Everybody is welcome to join us. Please bring \$3 for pizza and water.

Caring
"No act of kindness, no matter how small, is ever wasted." - Aesop

Summarize - Give me the short version

Bullpups remember...your character counts everywhere...all the time!